
The Saint-James Club welcomes the members of the University Club of Montreal! 
  
Dear members, 
  
On behalf of the entire Saint-James Club of Montreal team, and as the New Year is right around 
the corner, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you as affiliated members. 
  

We hope you will enjoy our facilities with bright décor and classic elegance, including our dining 

room and the James Bar, which offer an exceptional wine list and succulent menus, morning, noon 

and evening. The Saint-James Club will also make available its ten private rooms as well as its vast 

banquet hall that can accommodate more than 200 guests in complete comfort. Ms. Julia Kampis, 

responsible for University Club members, and Mr. Alain Major, Events Director, are available for 

you at 514-866-7474. 
 
An official welcome cocktail dedicated to the members of the University Club will be held on 
Thursday, January 25th at 5:30 p.m. We are looking forward to meeting you at this cocktail, the 
perfect occasion for members of both clubs to become acquainted.  We also wanted to mention 
that you are cordially invited to our New Year’s Dancing Dinner, that takes place on Friday, January 
12th, two weeks before the welcome cocktail. 
 
As affiliated members, you will have the opportunity to enjoy our many activities that evolve 
according to the seasons: various wine or scotch tastings, lobster dinners, oyster nights, Mother's 
Day brunch, and much more. Each of these events present an opportunity for fun, new discoveries 
and networking among members and their acquaintances. As of today, you can view the list of 
January and February activities at https://stjamesclub.ca/activites/ and register by contacting Mr. 
Denis Scherrer, Director of Membership Services at 514-866-7474 ext. 239 or by email at 
service.membres@stjamesclub.ca. You can also register at your convenience with Julia Kampis.  
 
We are eager to greet you at the Saint-James Club as of January 9th. In the meantime, do not 

hesitate to visit our Club, located at the corner of Union Avenue and René-Lévesque Boulevard. 

We sincerely wish that you will feel right at home and we will make every effort to make it so. I 

view it as my personal commitment and duty to answer all your questions, and please know that 

your comments are always welcome. 

  
Allow me to take this opportunity to send you my best wishes for a wonderful holiday season 
filled with memorable moments of happiness! Looking forward to seeing you in 2018 and 
celebrating the future together! 
  
Yours truly, 
 
Éric Bergeron, Chairman of the Board 
Andrée Vincent, General Manager 
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